University jazz band to play
at STHS

The University of the Pacific Jazz Band will be performing a
free concert at South Tahoe High School on Friday afternoon.

This ensemble, under the direction of Patrick Langham the head
of the Dave Brubeck Institute, is stopping off on their way to
compete at the Reno Jazz Festival.

They are a top quality band playing world class jazz. Stop on
by for what will be a GREAT concert.

The free concert in the student union starts at 3pm.
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